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Comments: Whitney Creek Geotechnical Investigation #58221

 

Matthew and Forest Service leaders,

 

Since even before the poorly-measured and designed Western Water Compact 100 years ago, water has been

for-fighting in the west.  This project continues the tradition.

 

As a 20+ year of Denver County, I strongly object to this project.  There are plenty of opportunities to improve our

water efficiency on the front range with minimal real impact.  Removing water from the precious stores in the Holy

Cross Wilderness will cause significantly more damage.

 

Thank you,

 

-- 

 

Christopher Weiland

2925 S. Harrison

Denver, CO 80210

 


